Dear Sir/Madam,

As business owners in Bay View we are very pleased to see all the development in our district. Alderman Zielinski has done a fine job of concentrating the major developments along our major business strips while still preserving the integrity of residential neighborhoods. If we start building large 90 unit apartment buildings in the middle of residential neighborhoods we will lose the charm that contributes to our quality of life.

Many people are moving to Bay View because we have a lot of owner occupied residential units. We also don't have all the noise, traffic and congestion that some other parts of the city experience.

Please do not compromise all the wonderful things happening in our district. The blue print we have been following has been a major success.

Sincerely Jun Endries
John Endries

Owner of 6 Proprios in Bis District